
 

 

September 23, 2014 

 

Board of State and Community Corrections 

Att. Megan Barber-Brancamp 

600 Bercut Drive 

Sacramento, CA 95811 

 

Dear Megan: 

 

RE: Letter of interest for participation in the Community Recidivism Reduction grant 
 

On behalf of the County of Monterey, I wish to express our interest in participating and receiving 

funding for the Community Recidivism Reduction grant. 

 

We understand that each county award is set by Penal Code Section 1233.10, and that Monterey 

is eligible to receive a one-time allocation of $100,000 to distribute to service providers for 

community recidivism and crime reduction services. 

 

The Board of Supervisors (BOS) took action on its meeting of September 23
rd

 to forward this 

letter of interest, accept funding from the state’s Recidivism Reduction Fund, and distribute these 

funds to service providers as specified in statute.  

 

The local Community Correction Partnership (CCP) has express its agreement in collaborating 

with the BOS to establish minimum requirements, funding criteria, grant award limits and 

procedures to award funding to provider, within, and in compliance with, statutory regulations. 

 

Thank you for your assistance in this process.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Louis R. Calcagno 

Chair, Monterey County Board of Supervisors 

 

Attachments: Approved Board Order  


